
 

 
 

   

March 23, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Supplier, 
  

First and foremost, the Zoetis team hopes each of you and your family members are safe, 
healthy, and continue to remain that way.   
  
The Covid-19 coronavirus is creating a unique and challenging situation for everyone.  As 
defined by the CDC, essential production includes those employed in veterinary health; 
manufacturing and distribution of animal medical materials, animal vaccines, animal drugs, 
feed ingredients, feed, and bedding, etc.; transportation of live animals, animal medical 
materials; transportation of deceased animals for disposal raising of animals for food; animal 
production operations; slaughter and packing plants and associated regulatory and government 
workforce. 
  
Zoetis facilities will continue production operations and receive deliveries as usual.  We are 
taking a host of precautions to protect our employees and suppliers that include limited 
supplier visits, minimizing the number of suppliers on-site to complete capital projects, perform 
services related work, and business critical support.     
  
We will continue to provide regular updates as changes are implemented. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kalamazoo GMS Leadership Team 
 


